St Patrick's CBC

170 Du Toitspan Road, Belgravia, Kimberley 8301 P.O. Box 10281, Beaconsfield 8315, South Africa Telephone +27 (53) 831-1558/9 Facsimile +27 (53) 831-1669 E-mail: info@stpatricks.co.za



19 October 2020

Dear St Patrick's CBC Staff

COVID-19 INCIDENT: AGE 1-2 YEAR CLASS

Sadly, one of our ECD pupils has tested positive for COVID-19. The pupil has not been at school since last week Wednesday, 14 October 2020, and was tested after displaying some of the relevant symptoms. Both the Department of Health and the Department of Basic Education were informed.

The family is currently in isolation and the school is not required to close the rest of the school, or that section, as all preventative measures and sanitization processes have been carefully adhered to.

Unfortunately, COVID-19 is still active, so please continue to be vigilant. The most common signs of COVID-19 are a fever, cough, and trouble breathing. Some people might also have:

- symptoms of a cold such as a sore throat, congestion, or a runny nose
- chills
- muscle pain
- headache
- a loss of taste or smell
- nausea or vomiting
- diarrhoea
- tiredness

Your continuous support and co-operation in this regard will be highly appreciated.

Our thoughts and prayers are with this family.

Yours sincerely

Jacques Tredoux EXECUTIVE HEAD









